

NEVADA IRRIGATION DISTRICT

1036 W. Main Street, Grass Valley, CA 95945-5424 (530) 273-6185 ~ Fax: (530) 477-2646 ~ www.nidwater.com

March 7, 2018

RE: PROPOSED ALTA SIERRA RESERVOIR REPLACEMENT PROJECT #6971 – PUBLIC MEETING

APN#:

Dear Property Owner:

Nevada Irrigation District (District) is proposing a project to replace the existing Alta Sierra Reservoir with concrete or steel tanks at the same location.

The Alta Sierra Reservoir Replacement Project (Project or Alta Sierra Tank Project) would include removal and disposal of the existing Hypalon lined and covered reservoir; and construction of two tanks with a potential third tank in the future. This would provide for operational flexibility and redundancy.

This letter is to request your participation to discuss the Project and address any initial concerns or questions you may have. Please see attached site layout for reference.

The District will be available to discuss the Project on

Tuesday, March 20, 2018, from 6:30 pm to 7:30 pm Nevada Irrigation District Board Room 1036 W. Main Street, Grass Valley, CA 95945

If you are unable to attend the meeting and have comments or concerns, please feel free to contact me at 530-273-6185 x215 or herrera@nidwater.com.

Sincerely,

Tonia M. Tabucchi Herrera, P.E.

Joria M. Stebucchi Herrera

Associate Engineer

cc:

Gary King, Engineering Manager John Drew, Director Division II

